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Amherst County  
 

On May 12
th

 2016, the Amherst County School Board voted to close the doors to Pleasant View Elementary 

School.  In June 2017 the school had its final day of classes.  Now the School sits on Dancing Creek Road 

empty with no future plans.   

 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors is having a special meeting on August 22
nd

 to discuss the future of 

the Pleasant View School building.  As of right now the Pleasant View School building is not being used for 

anything.  Amherst County is currently paying approximately $41,000 per year for utilities and maintenance.  

The board members want to hear from the public about what the building should be used for and get some 

insight on what the citizens of Amherst County want. 

 

This special Board of Supervisors meeting will be held on Tuesday August 22
nd

 at 7 pm at Pleasant View 

Elementary School in the Gymnasium.  

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Layney Sandifer at lesandifer@countyofamherst.com or (434)-

946-9400.  
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